
SSE Renewables
Red Oak South

South County Business Park 
Leopardstown

Dublin D18 W68

Re: Update on the proposed Crumhach Wind Farm

January 2025

Dear Householder, 

I write to you on behalf of the Team in SSE Renewables to provide you with an update on the 
proposed Crumhach Wind Farm, further to correspondence you will have received last year. 

As you may be aware, we are progressing plans for a new wind energy project at the site of the 
existing Dunneill and Kingsmountain wind farms – the proposed Crumhach Wind Farm. Crumhach 
Wind Farm involves the repowering of the Dunneill and Kingsmountain wind farms, in addition to 
greenfield development in-between the existing wind farms and on lands located south-south-
west of the existing wind farms. Repowering involves the dismantling and replacement of turbine 
equipment, with existing infrastructure on site such as roads and grid connection being reused 
where possible. 

Environmental scoping for this project, which informs the environmental impact assessment 
process, took place last year and we are continuing to progress additional environmental studies as 
part of our planning application. You may also have noticed that a temporary meteorological mast 
was installed at Crowagh in November – see Image 1. A meteorological mast is used for measuring 
and collecting data on wind conditions; this will also inform our planning application.

Through the proposed Crumhach Wind Farm we are working to support job creation, continue 
community benefit funding and contribute to Sligo’s economy, all while working in close step with 
the local community and helping to deliver Ireland’s ambition to achieve 70% renewable electricity 
by 2030. It is our intention to hold in-person public consultation events in the locality later this year 
ahead of an indicative planning submission date in late 2025. We will continue to keep you updated 
as our plans progress throughout the year.

For further information visit our project website https://www.sserenewables.com/onshore-wind/ 
in-development/crumhach/ or please contact us via the details provided below.

SSE Renewables is a trading name of SSE Renewables Holdings Limited which is a member of the SSE Group. 
The Registered Office of SSE Renewables Holdings Limited is Red Oak South South County Business Park 
Leopardstown Dublin 18 Ireland. Registered in Ireland No. 314061.

sserenewables.com 
Directors: Mark Ennis (British), Klair Neenan, Barry O’Regan, Jim Smith (British) & Stephen Wheeler.

Kind Regards, 

Conor Joy 
External Relations Manager, SSE Renewables 
Email:	 clo@sse.com 
Mobile:	087 057 3409



Image 1: Meteorological mast installed at Crowagh in November 2024.


